
 
    

 
 
 
 
Ripponden Community Market – Sunday 13th September 2015 
 
The Parish Council is very disappointed that the community market planned for Sunday 13th 
September has had to be cancelled, however, felt that due to reduced stall numbers and 
attendance at the past two markets, the market was no longer viable for September. 
 
On a positive note, plans are now well under way for the ever popular Christmas market on 
Sunday 13th December!  Traders selling quality and locally produced crafts, Christmas goodies 
and gift ideas, along with artisan will be showcasing at the market, which will most certainly be 
worth a visit. With Santa and his grotto on site, the younger members of the family will also have 
plenty to smile about.  
 
The Christmas market will be situated at its usual place on the Brig Royd Surgery car park and 
will open from 10.00am – 2.00pm, so please put this date in your diary and support your local 
businesses and traders. 
 
Parking will be available at Royd Lane carpark. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


